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16th September 2022 
Newsletter         
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have had a week full of reflection and remembrance in school this week!  
 
Once again, the children have come into school beautifully this week and we 
have been really impressed with how well they continue to settle into their 
new classes, and with their attitude to learning.  
 
Last week, we were deeply saddened to hear of the passing of Queen Elizabeth 
II. During Worship and throughout the week the children have been 
remembering the life and work of the Queen and have remembered her 
lifetime of service and dedication to the people of Great Britain and beyond. As 
I said last week, there has been minimal posts on our social media over this 
national period of mourning.   
 
A huge thank you to everyone who attended our Coffee, Cake and a Catch Up, 
we really value your ideas and feedback. We will keep you updated about our 
next steps following the meeting. We can’t wait for the next one!  
Please can I remind everyone not to park on the yellow lines at the front of 
school or on the corner of the Alexandra Street; parking here could endanger a 
child’s life.   
 
Please ensure children are wearing full PE kits when coming to school (black 
shorts/ leggings, white Tshirt and trainers). Clothes with logos or patterns are 
not permitted.  
 
A reminder to all parents /carers that school will be closed on Monday 19th 
September due the Queen’s funeral. School will reopen as normal on Tuesday 
20th September.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
Mrs K A Ferguson  
 


